
Economy,”  panel topics reflected an appreciation of the economic impact of today’s regulato-

ry policies and how to incorporate today’s emerging technologies for the benefit of all stake-

holders. Commissioner Brisé said the versatile program was relevant to the many complex 

issues facing regulators, and he was pleased to continue SEARUC’s rich history of encourag-

ing dynamic discussions among meeting participants.

Chairman Julie Brown and Commissioners Lisa Edgar, Art Graham, and Jimmy Patronis presid-

ed over panels on current and future utility industry practices that  “Grow the Bottom Line”  to 

benefit communities, businesses, and customers.

For more information about SEARUC, 

visit www.searuc.org.

In his last official duty as SEARUC President, 

Commissioner Ronald Brisé recently hosted 

public utility commissioners from 11 South-

eastern states at the 2016 Southeastern Asso-

ciation of Regulatory Utility Commissioners 

(SEARUC) Annual Meeting in the beautiful 

town of Manalapan (in West Palm Beach).  In 

the spirit of this year’s theme, “Growing the 
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PSC Chairman Julie Brown and Commissioners Art Graham and Ronald Brisé panel.


